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Question for written answer E-001477/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Liadh Ní Riada (GUE/NGL) 

Subject: European Union jobs 

Towards the end of 2014, EU job opportunities as Irish language translators were announced. Those 
who wished to apply had to submit their applications no later than 14 November 2014. 

Can the Commission confirm the number of applicants for those translator jobs? 

How many applicants were invited to sit Tests A and B? 

How many applicants were refused on the grounds that they did not have sufficient knowledge in a 
third language? 


